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RACINE, NANCY G.

From: jbgassett@bellsouth.net

Sent:  Monday, June 15, 2009 10:07 AM
~ To: RACINE, NANCY G.

Subject: Shingles

Good Morning Nancy,

I am asking to be released from the ashalt shingle pricing agreement from 2008. Due to the demand and
production pressure that shingle manufacturers are faced with they have had to raise their pricing.
Increases in the ashlat market has not caused this increase in price. With that said, effective June 15th.
2009 your new price on Tamko 25 year 3 tab shingles will be $23.99 per bundle or $71.97 per square.
This is a $1.00 increase per bundle and $660.00 increase per truckload of 220 squares.

The pricing increase from production demands are due to the extreme amounts of roof damage that
occured 2008 from the hurricane that hit Galvaston & Houston Texas. Also in Feb. 2009 central Georgia
was hammered with hail storms that damadged 300,000 roofs.

Keystone Building Center would still like to provide Clay County Scool Board with Roofing products
based on the new quoted price.

Sincerely,

Brian Gassett

Vice President
Keystone Building Center Inc.

6/15/2009




